
 

 
Hastings Main Road, Christ Church, P.O. Box 654C, BB15156, Bridgetown, Barbados, West Indies. 

Telephone: (1-246) 434.8501. Fax: (1-246) 427.8687. E-Mail Address: delegation-barbados@eeas.europa.eu 
 

http://eeas.europa.eu/delegations/barbados/index_en.htm 

 

EUROPEAN UNION 
 
 
DELEGATION OF THE EUROPEAN UNION 
TO THE EASTERN CARIBBEAN COUNTRIES, OECS AND CARICOM/CARIFORUM 
 

 
Bridgetown, 11 December 2015 

 

 

Local EU Statement on St Lucia 

 

The European Union Delegation issues the following statement in 
agreement with the EU Heads of Mission responsible for St. Lucia, 
following their meeting in Barbados of 1 December 2015: 

 

"The EU reiterates its support and strong commitment to the development of St Lucia 
recognizing the challenges it faces as a small and vulnerable island state. Substantive 
support has been provided by the EU and its Member States in various areas, from health, 
trade, agriculture to infrastructure, and much progress has been made.  

Successful growth and development include effective legal systems and criminal justice.  
In this context, the public statement on 8 March 2015 by the Honourable Prime Minister 
Kenny Anthony on the IMPACS report is very important. Following this statement, due 
process must be followed. Without due process, there would be no effective criminal 
justice system.  

The EU and its Member States call on those responsible to ensure due process according 
to the St Lucia criminal law system.   

Effective judicial systems are critical for a country's Human Rights record. With much 
progress achieved on other fronts, it would be regrettable if this issue would undermine 
St Lucia's reputation in the international community.  It is in the full interest of all St 
Lucians, and of EU visitors and investors, to see this situation move forward. 

The EU and its Member States stand ready to support the country's endeavours in this 
critical area, including with assistance under the 11th EDF (European Development 
Fund) Regional Indicative Program, which has 44 million EUR assigned to programs 
fighting crime and ensuring security." 


